
January 23, 2023

Village of Monee-Monee Village Hall

5130 W Court Street

Monee, IL 60449

Dear Village of Monee:

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for your gracious donation of toys, hats and

gloves as part of your annual holiday gift drive. I am certain that you helped make this season

extra special for not only the student recipients, but their families as well as they enjoyed seeing

the smiles on their children’s faces. You truly impacted the lives of many. Thank you for all you

do to help support our school and our community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Amos K. Vaughn,

Principal


